
October 11, 2018

Dear Friend of KARAMAH,
KARAMAH is proud to publish our second newsletter of 2018. Over the past several
months, we have championed research and advocated for our community worldwide.
Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
Saleema Snow, Esq.
KARAMAH President

Fall 2018 Newsletter

Highlight from the newsletter:

16th Annual Law & Leadership
Summer Program

There was substantial knowledge delivered by
the lawyers, professors, deans, Imams and
Islamic scholars debunking myths about Islam
and Sharia, and educating these women on their
rights. LLSP successfully cultivated an
environment where Muslim women could feel
safe and express their beliefs and ideas
freely...read more here
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